
Draft Minutes Leverett Board of Health 

1/3/2018 

Present: Hillman, Brazeau, Fair 

Absent: Roberts, Nagy 

Meeting begins: 7:00pm 

1. Fair announces he has located a potential member to fulfill the position recently vacated by Fay 

Zipkowitz. David Stultz of Depot Rd has indicated he would like to serve on the Board of Health. 

He is a provider in the Emergency Department of Baystate Hospital in Springfield. He comes 

highly recommended by Joan Godsey. After discussion by the board members, we felt his 

medical background would fit nicely with the desire of the Board to become involved in more 

public health education in town. Fair will interview the candidate and possibly nominate Mr. 

Stultz at a joint meeting with the Select Board in the near future. 

2. Fair announced he will be traveling February thru May and the Board voted unanimously to 

have Rich Brazeau serve as interim chair during Fair’s absence. 

3. The Board received a request from the Friends of Leverett Pond to serve snacks at the transfer 

station. The consensus of the board is consult with our health agent to see it this can be 

accomplished safely.  

4. Hillman volunteered to monitor the FRCOG Building Permit application sign off. Fair will arrange 

for the FRCOG to send notifications to Hillman’s email. 

Mail: 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned 8:05pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael Fair 


